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South Staffs Water

Green Lane, Walsall WS2 7PD
www.south-staffs-water.co.uk

Retail Market Opening Programme,
Ofwat,
21, Bloomsbury Street,
London,
WC1B 3HF
4 May 2016

Dear Sir,

Re: Consultation on self-supply licences

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above consultation.

We are in general support of the changes to the WSSL standard conditions for self-
supply licence. In particular, the summary of changes in table 1 of the consultation

document appears sensible whilst at the same time giving the relevant protection to
wholesalers.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
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Yours faithfully,
Philip Saynor,

Director of Finance and Regulation
South Staffordshire Water PLC

A member of South Staffordshire Plc.g



